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Introduction / objectives
This work takes part in the European DebugIT project
which goal is to build a technical and semantic informa-
tion technology platform able to share heterogeneous
clinical data sets from different hospitals for the moni-
toring and the control of infectious diseases and antimi-
crobial resistances in Europe. The aim of the study is to
compare the incidence rates of antimicrobial resistance
at the HEGP hospital obtained in real-time by the
DebugIT platform to those established by the yearly-
performed analysis processed by the microbiologists of
the HEGP hospital.

Methods
The INSERM database covers seven years of anon-
ymized microbiology data and represents an image of
the HEGP EHR data. To be able to semantically inte-
grate the data with other European peers, we went
through several steps of data normalisation and quality
works. These tasks led to the setup of semantic data
providers (hospitals) that were integrated at a European
level. We built a common view of our domain knowl-
edge upon which we aligned our semantic data provi-
ders. We compared the incidence rates of antimicrobial
resistance produced by the DebugIT platform at the
HEGP hospital to a gold standard produced yearly by
the experts.

Results
Despite different data processing methods (e.g only
microbiologists de-duplicate data in case of repetitive
antibiograms on different isolates), the results were

highly similar (maximum 2% variability of the antimicro-
bial resistance incidence rates).

Conclusion
This study shows the adequacy of the control capabil-
ities of the DebugIT platform and the maturity of the
semantic integration methods developed by the project
consortium for the setup of a pan-European surveillance
network.
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